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Dear Members of the Senate Committee On Rules, 

 

I'm writing in support of SB 210. We need to make changes to our current mail-in 

voting system to ensure future secure elections, but also to instill confidence back 

into the election process. Voter ID shouldn't be controversial- if a person can't buy a 

bottle of wine or certain OTC medications without showing proper identification, why 

are we voting without it?  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheyenne Love 


